
Please read the following information from the NJ Dept. of Health regarding the 
symptoms of Multisystem Inflammatory Syndrome in Children (MIS-C).  Fortunately, 
we have no cases to date in Hunterdon County but parents should be aware of the 
symptoms and take immediate action.  I attached the link to a Parent Fact Sheet. 
Please contact me via email if you have any questions or concerns.  

Continued good health, Linda Patterson 

COVID-MIS-C Factsheet 

 

 

https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/COVID-MIS_C_Factsheet-FINAL.pdf#_blank

